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RIDDELLS CREEK TRAIL HORSE RIDING CLUB 

JULY 2013 NEWSLETTER 
 

CALENDER OF EVENTS 
 
AUGUST 7TH    AGM  
     Macedon Railway Hotel 7.30pm 
     33 Smith Street Macedon 
 
AUGUST 10TH – 11TH   BOOMERANG RANCH 
     (Ride notice – May newsletter)  FULL 
 
SEPTEMBER 21ST – 22ND  RICKY BANNISTER CHARITY RIDE (Toolleen) 
     (Ride notice – Separate flyer)   Limited  
 
OCTOBER 20TH    TARADALE RIDE 
     (Ride notice – June newsletter) 
 
NOV 1ST – NOV 5TH    BARMAH FOREST /MUSTER YARDS RIDE 
(Cup Weekend)   (Ride notice – May newsletter & will re issue closer to dates) 
 
NOVEMBER 17TH    MT DISAPPOINTMENT FOREST RIDE 
     (Ride notice – May newsletter & will re issue closer to dates) 
 
DECEMBER 7TH – 8TH  CHRISTMAS PARTY /RIDE (KORWEINGUBOORA)  
        (Notices closer to event – But keep this one free as it will be free!!) 
 
 
Hi everyone, 
 
Enjoy the newsletter and if anyone has anything interesting to share please let me know and we’ll be happy 
to publish it.  See you all on August 7th at the AGM  
 



SECRETARY STUFF. 

Hi All, 

GR8 news, the 2013 RCTHRC Christmas Party/Ride will be FREE to all financial RCTHRC 
club members; the committee is currently working out the final details, so watch this space 
in coming newsletters for all the details. 

------------------------------------------------------- 

Our “Ricky Bannister Charity Ride” is getting closer to reaching our goal of 100 horses, as 
for donations, some of our members have been very diligent in getting donations, however 
we still need as many donations as possible to assist in raising some serious money for Ricky 
& his family. 

Members wishing to attend this event need to nominate ASAP to avoid disappointment. 

-------------------------------------------------------- 

Our July ride from Bullengarook was attended by some super keen members as it was quite 
cold and we were lucky that it didn’t rain. 

I would like to congratulate those that braved the cold to attend. 
(Ride report attached) 

 

2013 RCTHRC AGM 
Wednesday August 7th 

This is the FINAL reminder for our 2013 AGM, 
 

Please remember this is YOUR club. 
 

All positions on the committee will become vacant. 
Macedon Railway Hotel, 
33 Smith St, Macedon. 

7-30pm 
 

6-00pm for those of you that wish to join us for a meal. 

Mark it on your calendar so you don’t forget.  
NEW MEMBERS 

More new members, we would like to welcome, 

Susan & Laili Hall & Mandy Andrews 

Please make them feel Welcome on the next ride. 
 

We currently have 157 Financial Members. 

“Horse sense is the thing a horse has which keeps 
it from betting on people.” 



BULLENGAROOK RESERVE JULY 21ST – RIDE REPORT 
 
 
There were a good pack of about 13 riders from young to mature and a couple of new 
riders. 
We were lead off by Robbie, into the Wombat forest, after we left Lloyd behind as he and 
his new horse had run into a wee bit of trouble. 
  
Through the cool of the day we rode through mud and slush and met a few motor bike 
enthusiasts also 
a few close loud shots rang out but Robbie protected us! 
  
Lunch was welcome but swift as we all needed  to move and keep warm. 
  
It was a great day well done by all with one water jump ( apparently) and lots of mud 
  
We all returned safe and sound  to a lovely warm cuppa and a support group. 
  
Many thanks glad Lloyd is ok 
and thanks Robbie  
  
Cheers Rosemary 
 



Dakenag Electric Fencing is now offering all Riddells Creek Trail 

Horse Riding Club Members a 10% Discount on any purchase of 

our products. All you have to do is come to our branch at 852 

Cooper Street, Campbellfield and show your membership card 

and we will happily help you with all your Electric Fencing  

needs.  
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